
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Shawn Keith' <skeith@slcog.org>

Date: 5/1/2013 7:33:51 AM
Subject: RE: current contracts

That is correct. 

Tony

From: Shawn Keith [mailto:skeith@slcog.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2013 10:57 AM 
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Kathy Powell
Subject: current contracts

Tony
In an attempt to update our procurement file I reviewed the AAA/ADRC minutes since
December 2012 to see if there was any verbiage related to extending our contracts until the 
end of the calendar year. If you recall you decided to delay procurement until July 2013 
because of the changes in the Policies and Procedures Manual. In delaying procurement it 
was also discussed that current contracts would be extended to give AAA/ADRC an
opportunity to procure etc. Please confirm.
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